
 

 

 

 

23rd March, 2020  

BSE Limited Listing  
Department P.J. Towers, 1st Floor,  
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001  
 
Scrip Code: 513252 
Re : Jay Ushin Limited  suspends its operations  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is to inform you that in view of the directions passed by the government authorities to 
prevent & contain the spread of COVID-19 and to ensure the safety and well-being of 
employees and all stakeholders, Jay Ushin Limited ("the Company") has decided to temporarily 
close/ is in process of closure of its manufacturing operations at its Gurgaon, Manesar 
(Haryana), Bhiwadi (Rajasthan), Sriprembudur (Tamilnadu), Mehsana (Gujarat) & Kolar 
(Karnataka) facilities with immediate effect till further notice. 
 
The duration of this shutdown will depend upon Government policy.  
 
You are requested to please take note of the above 
 
Thanking You,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Jay Ushin Limited 

 
Amit Kithania 
Sr Manger Finance and Company Secretary 
  


